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Meadowgreen Health Centre


-----__________________________________________________________________________________________
NEWSLETTER SUMMER 2020
Welcome to our first newsletter since our relocation to within Jordanthorpe Health Centre and merger with The Avenue Medical Practice.  We would like to welcome all the patients to Meadowgreen Health Centre.  The merged Practice now consists of our site within Jordanthorpe Health Centre and The Avenue Site.  This enables patients to access appointments at either site.  The Practice can be contacted on either telephone number as above.  Please note the 0114 2378800 is now NOT in use.
The Avenue Medical Practice and Meadowgreen Health Centre have now merged.  If you would like to ask a question or if you have any feedback, please contact the Practice or email sheccg.meadowgreenhealthcentre@nhs.net  We would be grateful if you consider the following and let us know:

· Has the care or service you receive changed in any way since Meadowgreen and The Avenue merged?

· What impact have these changes had on the care or service you receive? Positive/neutral/negative?

· How have these changes affected you?

· Do you feel these changes have affected you more because of your age, sex, disability, ethnicity, region or sexual orientation?
· How can the practice continue to improve the care and service we provide?
Have your say at https://www.careopinion.org.uk/opinions?nacs=C88015
CURRENT ISSUES

Firstly we would like to apologise to all our patients currently experiencing problems with contacting The Avenue Site by telephone.  We are fully aware of the issues patients are facing and we are in daily contact with the telephone provider to resolve these issues.  We ask for your patience and understanding whilst these issues are resolved.  Patients can also contact us on the Jordanthorpe telephone number 0114 2378877 or alternatively can email the Practice (see above).  We ask that patients do not email regarding anything urgent as the email is not manned 24 hours per day.  Please where possible; avoid presenting at the Surgery unless you have an appointment as due to COVID-19 social distancing measures are still in place at both surgeries. Just a reminder that when attending the surgery for an appointment a face covering must be worn.  

FLU

Due to COVID-19 flu clinics this year have to be organised with social distancing measures in place.  Following NHS England guidance, our flu clinic this year will be held at the Jordanthorpe site as the size and layout of the building ensures safe delivery of the flu vaccination.  We will be vaccinating 65+ initially and the under 65 at risk in the next cohort (sometime in October).  The 50-64 year old cohort will be invited following NHS guidance if sufficient supplies are secured.  We ask that those patients attending for flu vaccines follow the guidance below:
· Patients must arrive exactly at the time of their appointment.

· Wear a face covering and please use hand sanitizer on entering the building

· Be prepared to wait outside the surgery for up to 10 minutes.

· Socially distance whilst in the queue.

· Come in loose clothing in a top you can lift past your shoulder as clinicians will be in full PPE standing at their door, so there will be no privacy.

· Patients are not able to ask any questions.  This appointment is purely for your flu vaccination.
Please book on line where possible or telephone 0114 2378877 or 0114 2375648 when you receive your invitation.  The initial flu clinics are to be held on Saturday 26th September and Saturday 3rd October.
DOCTORLINK

The Practice has recently introduced Doctorlink.  Doctorlink is a digital symptom assessment that helps you access medical advice 24/7 and will allow you to book or request an appointment within practice opening hours if clinically appropriate. The symptom assessment tool is insured, clinically safe and directs you to the most appropriate care available at the time.

Doctorlink was created by doctors to support patients and practices, and has been proven to reduce phone waiting times in practices. To sign up to Doctorlink, please visit our website www.meadowgreenhealthcentre.co.uk for more information.  Give it a go and any feedback is welcome!
28 DAY PRESCRIBING
Since the merger, all medication now issued is subject to NHS guidance which stipulates only 28 days medication should be prescribed per prescription.  This is a national mandate.  If you have any queries please ask to speak to the Practice Manager.  
ONLINE ACCESS

Are you aware that many of our services can be accessed online?  Please speak to one of our Reception Team or visit our website. If you have a mobile telephone number, please let us know so we can update our records.
STAFF

Meadowgreen Health Centre is a Training Practice and therefore has GP Registrars.  GP Registrars are qualified Doctors who have elected to become General Practitioners.  They therefore have to spend an extra 3 years training most of which is in a GP Practice.  An appointment with a GP Registrar is usually a longer appointment and they debrief at the end of every clinic with a GP or Partner at the Practice.  We would therefore like to welcome our current GP Registrars:
Dr Lauren Fernandez

Dr Chi Oparah

Dr Caroline Dwyer

We also employ Physician Associates, who are a complimentary member of the team, taking on certain areas of a GP workload to allow GP’s to focus on the more complex cases.  They have a generalist medical education and can work automatously, but always under the supervision of a fully trained and experienced Doctor.  Our Physician Associates are:

Jill Malbon 

Lucy Bednall

A full list of our staff members and any updated information can be found on our website at www.meadowgreenhealthcentre.co.uk 
PATIENT GROUP …. WE NEED YOU!!!

The newly merged Practice would like to invite you to join its Patient Participation Group.  If you would like to hear of any changes and be able to make a positive contribution to the Practice, then joining this group is for you!!! Please email the Practice www.sheccgmeadowgreenhealthcentre@nhs.net We value your contribution.

…… FINALLY!

We would like to thank all our patients for their support and understanding during a very difficult year due to COVID-19.  We would also like to thank the schools and voluntary groups in the area, who have contributed visors, scrubs and face masks to the practice.  It is very much appreciated.

THANK YOU!
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Jordanthorpe Site (Correspondence Address)


1 Dyche Close, Sheffield, S8 8DJ


Tel: 0114 2378877 


Email: SHECCG.meadowgreenhealthcentre@nhs.net





The Avenue Site


7 Reney Avenue, Sheffield, S8 7FH


Tel: 0114 2375648








